
  

 

 
                          
 
 
 
 
    

BANK OF TANZANIA 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 
 

 
This is to inform the general public that the Bank 
of Tanzania has issued a licence to a new 
financial institution namely Njombe Community 
Bank Limited. The institution is located in 
Njombe District, Iringa Region. 
 
The Bank of Tanzania would also like to inform 
the general public that Njombe Community 
Bank Limited commenced operations on 13th 
September 2010. 
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